
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
July 20, 2005 

RE:  Socket Communications   

FCC ID:  LUBBTM-4 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 

1.) Are you intending to apply for Canada certification at the same time as FCC? I see Canada 
test reports were uploaded, but no Canada application forms. If Canada is desired, kindly 
complete an application form. 

2.) Always supply both Internal and External photographs. I do note that External photos of the 
Bluetooth daughterboard fastened to the test fixture were provided. But FCC rules still require 
all views. May I suggest providing just photographs of the Bluetooth module without the test 
fixture? You could provide front and back views of the complete assembly for External photos, 
and addition photos with the RF shield removed for Internal photos.. 

3.) Please provide an actual label and location for this device. The view you submitted appears to 
point to the back of the Test Fixture, and not to the device itself. Also, because of the very 
small size of this device, I suspect this is not the precise label which will be placed on the 
product. Please review and confirm if the labeling is accurate. 

4.) It appears that you wish to submit this as an unlimited Modular Approval. If so, then a Modular 
Request letter must be submitted addressing all eight points of DA 00-1407. Please review. 

5.) The Manual appears to lack the required statements of 15.21. 
6.) Since this is a relatively high power Bluetooth device, installation in situations where the device 

or it’s antennas are closer than 20cm to the body may require SAR testing. It would be prudent 
to include warnings to the OEM integrator that if this does occur, SAR testing may be required. 

 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


